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I am writing this letter to express my wholehearted support for the Eugene Emeralds 

and to convey my appreciation for the invaluable contributions they make to our 

community. As a dedicated fan and member of this vibrant community, I have 

witnessed firsthand the positive impact that the Eugene Emeralds have had on our 

city for many years. 

 

The Eugene Emeralds have not only been a source of entertainment and joy for local 

residents but they have also played a significant role in fostering a sense of 

community and pride. The team's commitment to excellence both on and off the field 

has been evident in their sportsmanship, dedication, and involvement in various 

community initiatives. 

 

One of the key aspects that make the Eugene Emeralds stand out is their unwavering 

support for community engagement and charitable endeavors. The team's 

involvement in local schools, youth programs, and charitable events has had a 

profound effect on the lives of many individuals, creating lasting memories and 

inspiring a sense of camaraderie among fans. 

 

Moreover, the Eugene Emeralds have consistently demonstrated their commitment to 

promoting a positive and inclusive environment. Their efforts to make baseball 

accessible to people of all ages and backgrounds contribute to the development of a 

diverse and welcoming community. 

 

As a long time supporter, I am confident that the Eugene Emeralds will continue to be 

a beacon of inspiration for our community. Their dedication to excellence, both on 

and off the field, serves as a testament to the positive impact that sports can have on 

individuals and society at large. 

 

I urge you to support the proposed multi-use facility which will enable the Eugene 

Emeralds to continue to be an integral part of the Eugene experience. 

 

Sincerely 

William Goodwin 


